

Mr. Matt Allard 1 Allard Drive Manchester, NH 03102

December 21, 2007

Dear Matt,

Thank you so much for donating a driver and truck for the Toys for Tots program. Your generosity helped transport 10,000 toys to our Manchester main office where many children will receive these gifts.

New Hampshire Catholic Charities is the state's largest private, non-profit social service agency, serving people of all denominations. We are also the largest distributor of Toys for Tots in New Hampshire. In addition to our help during the holidays, we also have many programs around the state including 9 nursing and rehabilitation centers, the New Hampshire Food Bank, St. Charles Children's Home in Rochester, as well as counseling and refugee services at our district offices.

I wish you and your family at Ray the Mover a very Merry Christmas and a Happy, Healthy New Year!

Sincerely,

Felicia Lipari
Felicia Lipari

Assistant Director of Individual Giving